

2016-04-25 Project Management Meeting

Date

25 Apr 2016

Attendees

- [Jamie Thomas](#)
- [Wyclif Luyima](#)
- [Burke Mamlin](#)
- [Daniel Kayiwa](#)

Discussion items

Item	Who	Notes
2.0	Mayank Sharma	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• TW / community helping to come up with release for 2.0, needs to be strategic so should talk about on next weeks PM call
2.4	James deGraft-Johnson	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• CIEL blocker for release, James has a work around manually but before final release will need update by Andrew Kanter• Ref App running on UAT platform, only so many servers to run on• no idea when final release is happening
2.5	??	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Who will be the release manager for 2.5? Not sure need to follow up with Maurya

Action items

- [Jamie Thomas](#) will email [James deGraft-Johnson](#) on the status of 2.4 since he was unable to join the PM call today and then reach out to [Andrew Kanter](#)
- [Jamie Thomas](#) will reach out to [Sri Maurya Kummamuru](#) to see if there is any candidates for release manager of 2.5.
- Burke Mamlin and Jamie Thomas will speak with Hamish Fraser about reference app releases